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Year 4 - Walking home in Year 5 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may know, for the past couple of years we have agreed for children in Year 5 to walk home alone 
with permission from parents/carers. Due to safeguarding reasons and alignment with the trust schools, 
we will not be seeking permission for this next academic year and instead children will need to be 
collected from school by an adult as they are now. Children will not be allowed to bring their mobile phone 
to school as this was only in place for children walking home. 
 
We wanted to give you as much advance warning of this, so that you can put into place any childcare 
arrangements as early as you need to. If you have questions about this change, please contact the school 
office to discuss further. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss S Layfield 
 


